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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

  Notice is hereby given that the February 13, 2025 

  regular meeting of the Dunsmuir Recreation & Parks 
  District Board of Directors was canceled due to 

  weather. 
 

The monthly meeting will be re-scheduled to Thursday, 
February 20, 2025 – 6pm.  Meetings are held at the 

Dunsmuir Community Building. 

 
  
 

 


